
Hot Lunch Program 

The Daysland School parents run a hot lunch program for our students. This program helps 

fund many extras at the school for the kids like field trips and the Christmas buffet. An online 

ordering system is used to ensure accuracy with orders and to make the process as easy for 

everyone as possible but a paper order form is always available at the school office if you do 

not have online access. 

 

You must reregister online at the beginning of every year.  Here’s how to get started: 

 Go to Daysland.hotlunches.net  

 Click on “Click Here to Register” 

 Enter Access Code DLHL 

 Complete the rest of the registration form. (Including your email address will ensure 

you receive reminder emails about hot lunch order deadlines, and your child’s hot lunch 

order for the upcoming week.) 

 Click the “Register Now” button at the bottom 

 Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Daysland School 

 Once your child(ren) are registered, click on “Orders”  

 Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)  

*If you have any questions regarding the online system please contact Adrian Ketchmark at 

adrian.ketchmark@gmail.com 

 

Deadline: The deadline for ordering is the 15th of the month prior to the hot lunch schedule. For 

example, November’s hot lunch order must be in and paid for by October  15th at midnight. The 

deadline for October’s orders have been extended to September 20,2023.  

Payments will be accepted via e-transfer to dayslandhotlunch@gmail.com when you complete 

your order. If paying by cheque or cash please put the money in an envelope (clearly marked 

with your child’s name) and hand it in at the school office. Cheques are to be made payable to 

Friends of Daysland School Council. Payments are due on the 15th of the month prior to the hot 

lunch schedule. 

 

We appreciate all the support for this program and in an effort to lower costs we are trying to 

offer more volunteer prepared meals. Volunteering is easy and a great way to meet other parents at the 
school! If interested please feel free to get in touch with Cristin Zimmer at 

(780) 679 6737. 


